
 

 
 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

  

  

Sat 8th Oct  9:30am CC v Loughborough 
School at Dulwich Sports 
Ground 
 

Fri 14th Oct 9am Class 12 Assembly 

Tues 18th Oct  Harvest Festival 
4m. – 6pm Parent’s Evening 

Wed 19th Oct 8:45am Year 1 Welcome 
Meeting – Upper Hall 

Thurs 20th Oct 2pm Cake Sale 
4m. – 6pm Parent’s Evening 
 

Fri 21st Oct INSET Day – School Closed to 
pupils 

Mon 24th Oct – Fri 
28th Oct 

HALF TERM 
 
Mr Bradys Sports Camp 
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From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Year 6 PGL Residential Trip May 2023 
 

Details of the residential trip have been 
emailed to parents and the item is now 
available for you to start paying instalments. 
 
As we approach the end of our first half 
term, please check your ParentPay to 
ensure balances are clear.  This includes 
music fees and extended daycare to ensure 
your child can continue to attend after half 
term and clear any outstanding dinner 
money. 
 
 

 

Flu Immunisation Program 2022 
The flu immunisation program taking place in school on Tuesday 8th November.  Each child 
from Reception – Year 6 is invited to receive the vaccination.  Please register your consent by 
scanning the QR code.  If you do not wish your child to receive the vaccination or they have 
already had one with your GP, we ask that you still complete the form so they the 
immunization team can record this information. 

 

Reading Scheme 
As educators, we are committed to supporting children 
in becoming life-long readers and developing a love for 
reading.  Last year, we organised regular class visits to 
Brixton library so children could explore this great 
resource and they were able to take out books on their 
class library card.  In the Summer Term, we were visited 
by our librarian, Caroline, who launched the Summer 
Reading Scheme and gave every child a library card.  She 
will be returning to school later this term to present all 
the children with their certificates.  Since we returned to 
school, Year 5 have visited Brixton library for an AR 
(augmented reality) author event and Year 4 went to the 
'Travel Things' exhibition.  We have some more events 
planned at the library to help us celebrate Black History 
Month. 
 
Winter uniform 
The children are looking very smart wearing their winter 
uniform.  When the weather turns colder children may 
wear the school woollen hat to school, this can be 
purchased online through the school uniform shop.  At 
present they are to continue wearing their felts hats and 
caps to and from school.  Winter coats can be purchased 
as well, and we now have a stock of age 3-4 years. 
 
Harvest Festival 
On Tuesday 18th October we will be celebrating our 
Harvest Festival.  Again, this year we will be supporting 
the local Ace of Clubs homeless and vulnerable charity 
based in Clapham.  Further information will be sent next 
week together with a list of items you can donate on this 
day. 
 



 
 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 CLASS % 

5 100 

9 100 

4 99.6 

11 99.6 

12 99.6 

14 99.6 

10 99.5 

3 99.3 

6 98.2 

8 97.9 

1 97.3 

13 97.0 

N 96.6 

2 94.8 

7 94.7 

Attendance 
Monday 3rd October – Friday 7th 

October 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to classes 5 & 9 
on their 100% attendance. 

Whole school average 98.2% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 30th Sept 2022 

 
Nursery  Isaac R-C 

Class 1 Ethan S 

Class 2 Marta D F 

Class 3  Maurice A 

Class 4  Kendall F 

Class 5 Lucas F 

Class 6 Raphael N 

Class 7  Leo M 

Class 8 Aaliyah T-L 

Class 9 Matthew C 

Class 10  Richedie M 

Class 11  Heath D 

Class 12  Oluwamayowa O 

Class 13 Andrea B 

Class 14 Logan M 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

Parents’ Association 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Thursday 20th October 

 Cake Sale            
 

Correction to previously 
published date 

 
 

Friday 4th November 
 

Reception children and Years 1 & 
2 

3:30pm – 4:45pm 
 

Junior children Years 3 – 6 
5:30pm – 7pm 

 
Ticket £5.00 per child available 

now to buy on Parentpay. 
 

Saturday 3rd December 
 

Christmas Fair 
 
Yashoda at 
yashoda66@hotmail.com. 

follow us on 
Instagram @corpus_christi_brixton 

 
 

 
 

 
 
email: mtomoriova@corpus-
christi.org.uk 
 

Also, if you have a postcard from your 
summer travels and would like to 
share it in school, we can add it to our 
display.  Postcards can be given to the 
school office. 

*** 
A Reception family is looking for fellow 

German speakers at Corpus Christi 
Primary School.  If you would like to get 

in contact, please email 
mtomoriova@corpus-christi.org.uk in 

the first instance. 
*** 

 
 

 

 

The language of 
the month is 

Yoruba please. If 
you have books, 
recipes, songs 

that you would 
like to share in 
school please 

Great Ormond Street Hospital 
 
Samara, mum of Niyah-Rae & Aurelia-Mae 
will be running a half marathon on Sunday 
9th October.  You can support her by 
donating to her JustGiving page by 
following this link. 
 
All the very best Samara!  
 

Service of Healing 
Sunday 30th October at 3pm  

Corpus Christi Church 
 

Following the service refreshments will be 
provided in the church hall.  If you able to 

help with the serving of refreshments 
please contact John Bateson-Hill on 

07722260434, thank you. 
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